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Notice to Residents of the 

Town of Colonie 

 

 

The Latham Water District will continue its yearly flushing of the water system from 9:00 PM and 

continue until 7:00 AM Sunday nights through Wednesday nights. Flushing during the night hours 

will continue until May 26, 2022. 

  

Flushing may temporarily discolor the water.  This is normal and poses no health risks.  However, 

residents should wait to use washing machines and dishwashers until water is clear. 

 

If discoloration persists, or if you have any questions, please call the Latham Water District at 

(518) 783-2750. 

 
 


